
Dear Students, 
 
 
 
 

In case you fail to upload your answers on the portal due to internet connectivity / any unforeseen technical 

glitches ets., the given email id's shall be used to send your answers. 

 
 
 
 

principal.hindu@du.ac.in 

principal2@hinducollege.ac.in 

 
 
 

 
However, answers should be accompanied by documentary evidence (proof/screenshots) supporting your 

delayed submission using the email id's. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

All the Best 
 
 
 

DR. K. K. Koul 

Nodal Officer 

mailto:principal.hindu@du.ac.in

